
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
Registration for St. Anthony's CYO travel basketball tryouts is now open at the following website:  
http://stanthonycyo.siplay.com/site/  
Registration is open to all players entering grades 4-8.  (NOTE:  If your child is in 4th grade, 
he/she must try out for the 5th grade team).  All players must pre-register before trying out.  
Player must be either a student in the Rocky Point School District or a registered member of St. 
Anthony's Parish.  No exceptions to this will be made. 
The registration fee is $170.  The non-refundable tryout fee is $15 is the only amount required at 
this time.  The remaining balance of $155 will be payable upon selection to the team. 
Dates/times for tryouts will be posted once they become available.  Tryouts will be held on 
multiple weekends in September, most likely on a Saturday.  Returning players are still required 
to try out. 
If your child makes the team, please consider volunteering to help the team in some capacity. 
Please email me at  
travelbasketball@stanthonycyo.org if you have any questions.  Thank you and God Bless.  
  
Jayson Kiang 
St. Anthony of Padua CYO Travel Basketball Coordinator 
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